

RE-ENROLMENT FORM FOR 2026

17 June 2026

Dear parents,

As we prepare for the year ahead in excellence, we need to confirm if your child/children will be returning to Benjamin Prep / High School in 2026.

To **secure your spot**, a non-refundable **re-enrolment fee of R200.00** per family is required.

Please return the reply slip to the school and **DO NOT SEND ANY CASH**.

If you indicate that you will be joining in 2026, **your account will be billed accordingly.**

School Fees for 2026:

Grade	Monthly contribution	Annual contribution
1-9	R 5 050	R 57 570
10	R 5 250	R 59 850

- A 5% discount is available for parents who pay the full year's fees by 31 January 2026
- Monthly fees are due by the 3rd of each month. A late fee of R300 will be applied to payments received after the due date.
- If you confirm your child's return in January 2026 and they do not attend, you will still be responsible for the January fees.

Stationery:

Stationery will once again be pre-packed and available at PNA New Redruth. *Prices may vary Slightly*

Grade	Amount
1	R 3 600
2	R 3 300
3	R 3 000
4	R 2 500
5	R 2 500
6	R 2 500
7	R 3 000
8	R 2 500
9	R 2 500

l,,
parent of
(Name and Surname), confirm that my child/children:
- [] will be returning
- [] will <u>NOT</u> be returning
to Benjamin Preparatory / High School in 2026. I agree to pay the R200.00
re-enrolment fee to secure their place.
I understand that if I confirm my child/children's attendance for <u>2026 but do not</u> <u>send them, I am liable for the January 2026 fees.</u>
My child will attend Benjamin Preparatory / High School and will be in Grade in 2026.
Parent's Signature